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ORIENTATION ON CULTURAL MAPPING

The Bureau of Learning Delivery -Teaching and Learning Division is inviting
teachers, education program supervisors, and school leaders to join ORIENTATION
ON CULTURAL MAPPING via zoom on July 12-16, 19 and August 3-6, 2021.

Participation shall be subject to the no-disruption-of-classes policy stipulated
in DepEd Order No. 09, s. 2005 entitled Instituting Measures to Increase Engaged
Time-On-Task and Ensuring Compliance Therewith. Attached is the letter from the
organizer for your inquiries.

For information and guidance. j/
-

OLGA C. ALONSABE, PhD, CESE
Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
OIC, Office of the Schools Division Superintendent
Encl:
As stated

Reference:
Letter from Director Leila P. Areola
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August 6, 2021

Arttention: Regional Directors
Schools Division Superintendents

In view of the DepEd OUCI Memorandum DM-OUCI-2021-00200 with the subject
“Orientation on Cultural Mapping,” please be informed that teacher-participants who
attended on July 12-16 and 19, 2021 and August 3-6, 2021 are entitled to a E):iay
service credits while regional education supervisors and/or alternate and division
education program supervisors are entitled to compensatory time off in lieu of the

national and local holidays where the dates fall.

Dor additional details, kindly coordinate with Mr. Ronnie M. Baldos, Senior
Education Program Specialist of the Bureau of Learning Delivery - Teaching and

Learning Division, through 0933 856 5414 or email at ronnie.baldos@deped.gov.ph.

For information and compliance.
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